

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

## Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

### **EVENTS AND INFO**

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

### Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well! Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed to following Jesus together. Visit <u>alderwood.cc/connect</u> and see where you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer requests at <a href="mailto:alderwood.cc/prayer">alderwood.cc/prayer</a>

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be found at <a href="mailto:alderwood.cc/compassion">alderwood.cc/compassion</a>

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? Stephen Ministry can help. <a href="mailto:alderwood.cc/stephen">alderwood.cc/stephen</a>

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

### **COMING UP**

- Vision Weekend August 18-20
   A time for ACC to gather, celebrat
  - A time for ACC to gather, celebrate, and look forward to what God has for this next year. Mark your calendars and RSVP at <a href="mailto:alderwood.cc/visionweekend">alderwood.cc/visionweekend</a>
  - ▶ Friday: Vision Night The ACC leadership team will be sharing about the next season as we have dessert together. Kidmin is getting geared up for the evening as well, bringing in fun activities like bouncy houses for the kids. (RSVP required)
  - ▶ Saturday: Worship Night Join us for an outdoor worship night where we will spend time praying about what God might have in store for ACC. Sign up for childcare (birth—3 years)

    This evening will include baptisms for both adults and kids. If you haven't been baptized yet, sign up to come to a baptism class in the morning on July 9th at alderwood.cc/baptism
  - ➤ Sunday: One Service + Block Party Join us at 10am for an allchurch service held outside. Stay after the service for our annual Block Party! Food and fun activities for all ages.

# DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE. TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 84576

## Giving available online or on the ACC app



### **MISSIONARY UPDATE**

WILSON & CORA LADRINGAN ADVANCING NATIVE MISSIONS



Praise God for the successful year for our Christian School. We have 30 Aeta children who graduated this school year. A ceremony was held June 29th - the Aeta parents were very happy to see their children graduating from Kindergarten, Grade 6, and Grade 10. They also pinned the

medals of their children who received awards much to their delight and joy.

The Christian School is an institution licensed and recognized by the Philippine government. It is free, that is, we do not charge any tuition. The Aeta children who came from far away stay full time in the Aeta Children's Home where we feed them, cloth them, provide school and medical supplies free of charge. Our mission is to improve the quality of life of the Aetas through Christian Education. The reason the Aeta people are the poorest in our society is that they had no opportunity to go to school. Most parents of the children are illiterate, are being discriminated and oftentimes victims of deception by their non-Aeta neighbors. That is why the Lord has given us a burden to improve their quality of life through the education of their children. Since the school is free of charge, it is operated by faith in God's provision, through the love and generosity of kindhearted people like you. Alderwood helped us build a school for the poor but precious Aeta children. When I visited and spoke at a Sunday service at ACC, the Lord touched the hearts of many people to help the Aeta children. Through ACC donations, a kindergarten building was established for the children in 2016.

Thank you very much for all your faithful support both in prayers and finances. Please know that your labors of love for these Aeta children have not been in vain. Many of them are now teachers, pastors, and missionaries. Some of them are skilled workers such as welders, electrician, and drivers. God richly bless you for your love, kindness and generosity toward these tribal Aetas here in the Philippines.

To God be the glory, great things He has done!

Wilson & Cora